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	Date
	Event
	Location
	Time
	Page

	Sep. 17, Sun
	Seminar on Yunnan
	Guilderland Public Library
	1:30  PM
	1

	Sep. 30, Sat
	Eastern Region Conference
	New York City
	9:30 AM
	2

	Oct. 8, Sun
	Apple Picking and Picnic
	Indian Ladder Farm
	10:00 AM
	1

	Oct. 15, Sun
	China Teaching Experiences
	Albany Public Library
	1:00 PM
	1

	 Oct. 22, Sun
	SUNY Collaboration with China
	Albany Public Library
	1:30 PM
	2

	Oct. 28, Sat
	Annual Halloween Party
	Friends Meeting house
	6:00 PM
	3









JOIN OUR CHAPTER'S CAR POOL TO THE SEPT. 30


EASTERN REGION CONFERENCE IN NEW YORK CITY


 The USCPFA Eastern Region (ER) announces that our 2006 Conference will be held in New York City on Saturday September 30. Our chapter is planning a car pool to attend this exciting program and we hope that YOU will join us. It is a great opportunity to learn more about China and meet members from other ER chapters and the new Organizing Committees.


 Location: The Conference will be held in the Community Room of the Chatham Green Apartment Complex at 165 Park Row. This is not far from City Hall. We have arranged free parking for those who may be driving. 


Time and Fee: Registrants should arrive and check in between 9:30 and 10 AM. The Conference will begin at 10 AM sharp and conclude at 4 PM. The registration fee is only $20 per person, should be paid in advance and includes all materials, light refreshments for those who arrive early (juice/tea/coffee/fruit) and lunch. There will also be some very interesting special exhibits. 


Here is the outline of the day's program:


     10 AM Introductions and Welcome


     10:15 AM Keynote Speaker: Sidney Gluck "China's Flirtations With Marxism: A History" (as an artist you may have seen the exhibit of some of his Xian photos at the Schenectady Museum in October, as a student of Political Science you may have heard him at our National Convention)


     11:15 AM Panel of China Observers ( brief statements and opportunity for audience questions - additional members will be announced soon)


      Al Abati (National Board Member/focus on Religion in China) 


      Bob Sanborn (USCPFA National President, recently returned from special China visit, recently adopted daughter from China)


      Michael Dougherty (regular visits to China with his corp., focus on Sino-Japan trade)


    12:15- 1 PM  Lunch


    1-2:30 PM   Sharing Groups (select one)


 (Continued on next page)
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Annual Halloween Party


October 28, 2006


 Our Annual Halloween party has become one of our most popular family activities and this year’s party is on


Saturday October 28th 2006 at The Friends Meeting House at 727 Madison Ave, Albany from 6 PM to 9 PM. 


Halloween is an ancient Western holiday which is


still celebrated throughout the West today. We will be


having many traditional and entertaining activities at


our party including: carving a “Jack-O-lantern,” apple


bobbing and eating a donut off a string and sharing


short ghost stories. Please bring a dish to share and


 come to have fun. Costumes or masks are optional.


Please call Alison at 4616331 (after 9 PM or weekends) or e-mail � HYPERLINK "javascript:ol('http://us.f604.mail.yahoo.com/ym/Compose?To%3ddevonalison1@yahoo.com%26amp;YY%3d13045%26amp;y5beta%3dyes%26amp;y5beta%3dyes%26amp;order%3ddown%26amp;sort%3ddate%26amp;pos%3d0');" �devonalison1@yahoo.com� to let us know you are attending so we can plan. Hope to see you there. 














More News and Coming Events        








Steering committee meetings are open to anyone interested and will be held at the 112 Chestnut Street, Albany starting at 7:00 PM on Sep. 13tth  and Oct. 10th.





Professor Hargett To Speak


Sunday, October 22nd


 Professor James Hargett, senior policy advisor on


Chinese relations at the University at Albany, will deliver the twelfth annual Aaron Shoulum lecture at


the Main Branch of the Albany Public Library on Sunday, October 22nd at 1:30 PM. The event is sponsored by the Northeast New York chapter of


USCPFA and is free and open to the public. Professor Hargett will discuss the University at Albany's collaborations and partnerships with higher education institutions in China. 


  Hargett teaches Chinese history, culture, and language courses at the University. He has taught in


Beijing and lived and studied in Hangzhou and


Shanghai.


   Among his books are China Scene: A Multimedia


Course in Chinese Culture and Society(2001)and On the Road in Twelfth Century China: The Travel Diaries of Fan Chengda(1989). Hargett has a doctorate from Indiana University. He studied in China on a Fulbright Fellowship.


   "China is, and will continue to be, a major force in


the political and economic growth of the world,"


Professor Hargett has said. "Everyone knows this. If


the United States is going to deal effectively with China in the future, it must have skilled people who


are knowledgeable about the country and its history


and culture, and can speak the language. I train my


students at UAlbany to acquire these skills."


   Professor Hargett advised UAlbany President


Kermit Hall who died recently. Hall's legacy was


to develop lasting relations with Chinese universities


and encourage student exchange programs.


 








Coming Soon: 


SEMINAR ON YUNNAN


Sep. 17


EASTERN REGION CONFERENCE


Sep. 30





�

















President


Kirk Huang’s


Message











Apple Picking and Picnic


Sunday, October 8


  Apple Picking is Great Fun!  On Sunday, October 8 from 10 AM to 12 Noon, we'll be picking apples at Indian Ladder Farm on Route 156 between Altamont and Voorheesville (5 miles past Altamont.) Join us for a picnic starting at 12:30 and going until around 4. The picnic is at the Elm Avenue Town Park in Delmar. Americans are asked to bring salads or desserts. We'll supply the hot dogs! Everyone is welcome to come and pick apples. Everyone is welcome to come to the picnic. But we'd like to know that you are coming. Call Mel at 449-8817 or Nancy at 271-6343. 





(Continued)


A. Orientation for Organizing Committees


         B. Maintaining and Growing Membership: How Our Chapter Does It


         C. Expanding Chapter Programs (To maintain member interest, attract new members and serve Chinese students/scholars in your community)       


    2:30- 4 PM  Reports and  ER Business


         A. Bob Sanborn : The View from the National


         B. Mel Horowitz : Prospects for the ER


         C. Brief Reports From Each of the Sharing Groups


         D. Brainstorming: Questions, Ideas and Future Plans


 For those who want to remain later or are staying overnight, there will be an optional group dinner at a nearby Chinese Restaurant which specializes in Shanghai Cuisine.


 A limited amount of overnight home hospitality is available for those who request it (first come, first served). We will soon announce a recommended hotel.


 Advance registration and payment are required. Registration should be sent to: Richard Pendleton, Eastern Region Treasurer, USCPFA Regional Office, 720 Massachusetts Ave., Cambridge, MA 02139. Checks should be made out to USCPFA-Eastern Region. Be sure to include your name, address, phone number, email address and indicate if you will stay for dinner and/or require overnight.


 Chapters members are welcome to suggest topics/ideas, willingness to serve as a panel member or bring along anything to exhibit.  Any volunteers, ideas or questions please contact Mel Horowitz, Eastern Region President, at 449-8817 or � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=12C52BEC-7D83-4AF4-B72F-077D26EB046D&start=0&len=11419&src=&type=x&to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a62658d47d2123033147cba5d8b092d9b" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com�





Place stamp here








Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang    518-782-0746 � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" ��kkhbravo@yahoo.com�  (9 Hunters Run Blvd, Cohoes, NY 12047)


Events: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 � HYPERLINK "mailto:edusources@yahoo.com" ��� HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=017C57F2-EF90-46A0-B56B-A70BC113A357&start=0&len=3801&src=&type=x&to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1aec69bbfd3b6aede5e27ccf53d3cdf338" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com��


Programs (monthly): Gene Damm  � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nycap.rr.com" ��gdamm@nycap.rr.com� Phone: 518-482-7675


Membership – Hank Williams 518-456-6886, � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com� (46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland,  NY 12084)

















Type of Membership


Student -- $15


Senior --  $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40














Quick View Calendar





Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA				





Name _____________________________________________________________________		





Address _________________________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip _____________________________________________





Phone ________________________________________				    Circle one of the above





Email _______________________________________________________________________ 		     Amount enclosed ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o 


Hank Williams, 46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084. Email: � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com�


All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter


	    











GENE DAMM ON YUNNAN


  Our September program will be Sunday, September 17th at 1:30 PM. at Guilderland Public Library off Route 20 a few miles past Route 155 on the left leaving Albany. Gene Damm, a member of the Northeast New York Chapter, will discuss his recent visit to Yunnan province and his upcoming trip to Xinjiang in the Northwest. He will bring with him photos of Jade Dragon Snow Mountain and Tiger Leaping Gorge and some handicrafts from Dali and Zhongdian. This program is free and open to the public. Light refreshments will be served





Special Bonus!


 Bill and Ulla Dixon, scientists at SUNY Oneonta, will join Gene Damm for our monthly program September 17. Ulla will discuss the flora of Yunnan province; Bill will describe cultural minorities in the province. In April they were part of an expedition to Yunnan sponsored by the American Association for the Advancement of Science.


 





A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" ��www.uscpfany.org�.























  Our summer events include watching arena football and valley cat baseball games. Both events were well attended and we all have fun watching and learning the games. Summer seems going by so fast! New students are arriving for the fall semester. USCPFA welcomes new students to the Albany Capital region and wish them success in the pursuit of education. Please let us know if you need help. We’ll do the best to help.





  We have lined up interesting and entertaining speakers and events for the fall. I surely hope you can attend. Enjoy the rest of summer and the fall.





                                  


  			











US-China Peoples Friendship Association


President Kirk Huang


Membership Chair – Hank Williams


46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084











                                     


                                   



































September October 2006 Issue








Karol Harlow To Speak on Southern China


Teaching Experiences on October 15


 


Educator (teacher, administrator) Karol Harlow has been traveling


to Gateway Language Village in Zhuhai (Guangdong Province) on the South China Sea every summer and December for the past five years. In this long term relationship with one school, an immersion English School for adults, she has taught English and trained teachers of English. This summer she worked with Chinese teachers who teach the disabled. You can learn all about her experiences at the Albany Public Library on Sunday October 15 starting at 1 PM








*** Do you have an email address? Send it to Mel if you'd like to be added to our "USCPFA Update" service to     obtain program information and reminders.





Improve Your English Conversation.


USCPFA members meet with our friends from China to help them improve their English. Rezsin meets with Chinese students and family members at RPI in Troy for English Conversation one afternoon and one evening a week. Lloyd will meet with University at Albany students and family members one evening a week at his home near the University. To volunteer, those interested please call Rezsin 462-0891 or Lloyd at 438-1924.


							








Culture Corner 











NEWSLETTER INFORMATION


Next NL Deadline October 15


  We invite you to submit articles for the newsletter to Editor:  Ping Peng, 1572 Dean Street, Niskayuna, NY 12309 or by email at pping2001@hotmail.com.  Tell us what you want and we will do our best to provide you with more information.  Next deadline October 15th











Quick Look


Two positions teaching English at school in Beijing during 2006-7.   Details and photos available. Can start at any time. Contact Mel if interested


Anyone who is interested in teaching English in Guangzhou, Guangdong area in China please contact Kirk (782-0746/ � HYPERLINK "javascript:ol('http://us.f357.mail.yahoo.com/ym/Compose?To%3dkkhbravo@yahoo.com');" �kkhbravo@yahoo.com�) as soon as possible. His friend over there is looking for an American English teacher. This is a great opportunity to get to know China well beyond the 2 week tourist visit. Everyone who has done this raves about the experience!  


Summer Sports: In July and August we arranged for groups of chapter members to accompany several of the Chinese students and scholars at the games of the Albany Conquest (Arena 2 Football) and Tri-City Valley Cats (Minor League Baseball). Everyone had a great time at these events. This winter we will make our annual visit an Albany River Rats hockey game. Watch for the announcement and join us.


Teachers from China : 10 Week Volunteer Host Families Needed 


Two wonderful teachers from China will be at Capital Region schools during the 2006-07 school year. What a fantastic way to form a strong connection/friendship with a person, family and place in China! Host families, for as short a period as ten weeks, are needed. The teachers will be in the Burnt Hills and Catskill Schools. If you have any interest, know anyone who might be interested or have questions please contact Mel.


Highly recommended! Chinese author Da Chen. will speak at the University at Albany main campus on Thursday November 2 as part of the Writers Institute. Seminar at 4:15, Reading at 8 PM, both free and open to the public


The CCC announces two programs presented through the support of the Colonie Seniors Network. "We Are The World---Celebrate Our Spirit" This two-part program will celebrate other cultures. You can learn what it is like to be an older person from another country living here. The programs will take place on Saturday September 30th at William K. Sanford Town Library and Saturday October 28th from 10:30 to 2:00 p.m. at the Chinese Community Center 16 Avis Drive in Latham. There is no charge but a suggested contribution of $6.00 for both programs or $4.00 for one would be appreciated. To register please call 459-5051.














